
 
PSBA/Notice-015               January 22, 2021 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 

 

ONLINE WORKSHOP ON REGULATORY CHANGE MANAGEMENT 

 

Dear Members, 
 
In continuation of the efforts of the Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) to raise awareness 
amongst its members on regulatory requirements, the PSBA, in collaboration with Securities and 
Exchange Commission of Pakistan (SECP) and Institute of Financial Markets of Pakistan (IFMP), is 
conducting an online workshop for its members on Regulatory Change Management.  
 

In this workshop we will review and discuss regulatory compliance requirements and policy 
management which will be focused on: 
 
1. Standard Operating Procedures 
2. Development of Regulatory Change Management methodology 
3. Implementation of policies/procedures/tools for regulatory tracking 
 
This workshop will help attendees to understand how to implement the required measures and 
effectively manage policies of the Company. 
 

In this respect, the members are requested to ensure the participation with the relevant staff 
members as per the following schedule: 
 

DETAILS 
Date Wednesday, January 27, 2021     

Session 4:15 PM – 5:15 PM 
Zoom 
Link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85928476088?pwd=TzJWWDA1bEtJOWN6SG1jVkthMXYzQT09  

ID 859 2847 6088 

Password 668688 

 
We look forward to maximum participation from our members and their relevant staff. 
 

Regards, 
 
__________sd___________ 
BILAL FAROOQ ZARDI 
Secretary General 
 
Copy to: 
 

1. All Members 
2. PSBA Website 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85928476088?pwd=TzJWWDA1bEtJOWN6SG1jVkthMXYzQT09

